
From: Weiland, April
To: Goodman, Carrie
Cc: Counahan, Daniel; Najewicz, Justin
Subject: FW: [External] LPR Inactive Well Extensions
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 3:41:54 PM

Good afternoon, Carrie,
 
Please see the below. Please let us know if you need additional information for the withdrawals.
 
Thank you,
 
April A. Weiland  | Environmental Group Manager
Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District Oil and Gas Operations 
Cambria District Office 
286 Industrial Park Road | Ebensburg PA 15931-4119 
Phone:  814.472.1820 | Fax: 814.472.1861 
www.dep.pa.gov   
 
DEP Southwest Regional Office number is: 1-412-442-4000.
DEP 24-hour toll free Emergency Response number is:  1-800-541-2050
 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION The information transmitted is intended only for the person or
entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any use of this information
other than by the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please send a reply e-mail to
the sender and delete the material from any and all computers.  Unintended transmissions shall not constitute
waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege.
 
 
 

From: Robert Liddle <bob@lprenergy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 1:19 PM
To: Weiland, April <apweiland@pa.gov>; Najewicz, Justin <jnajewicz@pa.gov>
Cc: Counahan, Daniel <dcounahan@pa.gov>; Joseph Scipione <j.scipione@lprenergy.com>
Subject: [External] LPR Inactive Well Extensions
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an
attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

April & Justin –
 
LPR submitted inactive well extension requests to the Southwest District Office on December 14,
2020 (received December 21, 2020; certified mail 7019 1120 0000 8415 4245) for a total of nine (9)
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wells. LPR has returned three (3) of these wells to active status and would like to withdraw the
following wells from that inactive extension request: Burnworth Unit 1H, Burnworth West Unit 1H, &
the John Holt 1H.
 
LPR also submitted an inactive well status extension request to the Southwest District Office on
August 27, 2020 (received September 2, 2020) for the Fike Unit 1H well. LPR has returned this well
to active status and would like to withdraw the inactive extension request.
 
LPR will electronically submit the notification of return of wells to active status (form 8000-FM-
OOGM0123) today, May 11, 2020.
Please let me know if you need anything further.
 
I appreciate your attention to this email.
 
Regards,
 
 
Robert Liddle | LPR Energy, LLC
2 E. Market Street | Suite #1 | Clearfield, PA 16830
Direct: 814.765.6300 Ext. 205| Mobile: 814-771-1732
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
 
This electronic mail transmission is confidential , may be privileged and should be read or
retained only by the intended recipient.  If you have received this transmission in error, please
immediately notify the sender and delete it from your system.
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